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In honor of Singapore’s 50th year of independence in 2015,
Channel News Asia is working on a four-episode TV
documentary about Singapore and its best projects. The TV
show will be on air in march next year, with Marina One as one of
the innovative projects of the city. This morning, Christoph
Ingenhoven was interviewed by the film crew. Furthermore, a
Media Networking Event takes place this afternoon in the Marina
One Show Gallery.
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